Social Sciences Department
Minutes of the October 8, 2010 meeting
Those in attendance included: Laura Weir, Brian Page, Mark Herman, Terri Heck and Kathy Clark.  Sabine Maetzke was teaching a class.

Topics on the agenda included an assessment update and a QEP update.  Dual enrollment syllabi were discussed.  The dual enrollment classes will need to implement a common exit assessment. The assessment can be an exam, essay, etc.  A tentative date for implementation will be Fall 2011.  Faculty are asked to begin discussion and work on developing a common exit assessment.
The SACS accreditation handout was distributed.

The next department meeting will be held on November 12 at 2:00 p.m. in I127.

